
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
NEBRASKA COORDINATING COMMISSION  

FOR POSTSECONDARY EDUCATION 
 
 

The Nebraska Coordinating Commission for Postsecondary Education will hold a public hearing 
on July 12, 2013, at 10:30 a.m. CDT in Room #227 at the State Office Building, 1313 Farnam, 
Omaha, Nebraska.  The purpose of this hearing is to receive public testimony regarding the 
request by Strayer University to open a campus in the Omaha area. 
 
For more information, write the office of the Coordinating Commission for Postsecondary 
Education, 140 North 8th Street, Suite 300, Lincoln, NE 68508, or call the Commission at (402) 
471-0030. 
 
All interested persons are invited to attend and testify at the hearing.  Interested persons may 
also submit written comments prior to the hearing to the Commission address noted above.  All 
written comments will be read and made a part of the record at the time of the hearing. 
 
DATED at Lincoln, Nebraska this 25th day of June, 2013. 
 

Marshall A. Hill, Executive Director 


